
From: Courtney Wood <cwood@craigschools.com>
Subject: Contract extension
Date: February 8, 2023 at 6:59:40 PM AKST
To: Chris Reitan <creitan@craigschools.com>
Cc: Hans Hjort <hhjort@craigschools.com>, Nicole Nelson 
<nnelson@craigschools.com>,  RACHAEL Balcom 
<rbalcom@craigschools.com>, Tobias Frieb <tfrieb@craigschools.com>,  Trish 
Conatser <trishconatser@craigschools.com>

Good evening Chris,

CEA is requesting a 14 day extension on the contract due date for current 
employees. Due to calendar concerns the union feels like this is the best 
resolution for all parties involved to make informed decisions. I appreciate 
your sincere consideration in this matter and working with the union as we 
make the best decision for all parties involved. 

Thank you, 

Courtney Wood
CEA President 
-- 
Courtney Wood 
CMS Social Studies 


